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Implementation Policies for Lectures, etc. from April 
 

I think it is really unfortunate that, for the current students, there may have been many 

restrictions on their student life due to the impact of COVID-19. From April, we plan to hold 

face-to-face lectures whenever possible as follows. To create an environment where lectures 

and research - the first priority of the university - can be conducted, we ask all students to 

continue to cooperate in preventing the virus spread by raising awareness on “protecting 

yourself from infection and preventing infection transmission to others”. 

 Face-to-face lectures will be offered to the possible extent, especially for first- and 

second-year undergraduate lecture courses and experiment/practical training/research 

courses. Details will be announced by the Faculty or Graduate School you belong to. 

Please check the student Web Bulletin Board and TUAT website, etc. frequently for 

updates. 

 As we will be frequently posting up-to-date information on how the events, such as the 

student health checkup or orientations, will be held at TUAT, please check the student 

Web Bulletin Board and TUAT website, etc. 

 Laboratory activities can be carried out after thorough infection prevention measures are 

taken. However, please ensure to follow the policies of the Faculty or Graduate School 

you belong to. 

 Please make use of the textbook online orders through the Univ. Co-op.  

 At each campus, infection prevention measures are taken and we are working to create 

a safe environment for study and research, where the students and researchers can 

pursue their study and research without much concern about the infection transmission. 

etc. Please cooperate in wearing masks, cleaning your hands and disinfecting your 

desks with alcohol, etc. 

 Take actions to prevent the virus spread such as by taking care of your physical 

condition, hand washing and wearing masks. If you feel unwell, please consult a doctor, 

etc., and do not attend university nor go outside the house/residence. 

 If you are concerned about attending university due to traffic congestion, etc.  when you 

commute to university, please contact your supervisor/advising professor or the student 

committee member. We will take account of the situation such as by having lecture video 

clips accessible to the student.  

 For precautions/measures other than the above, please refer to the “Notice” for the 

students. 

 If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Student Support Office, etc. of 

the Faculty or Graduate School you belong to. 


